The Grove Primary School

Campkin Road, Cambridge. CB4 2NB Tel: 01223 577017 Fax: 01223 577018



Email office@grove.cambs.sch.uk Web www.thegroveschool.net

Headteacher Ms Karen Martin



Friday 11th October 2019

CSI Event at the Bradfield Centre Thursday 17th October 2019 1pm – 4.30pm

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5

Last year the previous Year 5 pupils were lucky enough to participate in a number of events based at the Science Park. Activities including a maths magic show, coding sessions and exploration of the range of jobs available at the park. The children loved it and got so much out of it.

The Director of the Science Park, Jeanette Walker is keen for this partnership to continue and the focus to once again be with Year 5.

We have just had confirmation that they have been able to facilitate a hands on Crime Scene Investigation for next Thursday afternoon. 17th October 2019.

Year 5 pupils will walk to The Bradfield Centre for a 1.30pm start where a light lunch will be provided. Following this they will hear from a police officer about the work that they do and following this they will become investigators and try to solve a crime by solving a range of clues. The event will not finish until 4pm so they will not get back to school until 4.30pm.

If you would like to join us at this event, please be at school for 12.45pm.

Please could you log on to your SimsPay account to give permission for your child to come on this event, to confirm it they will be collected or will walk home alone and also to confirm if you would will be joining your child.

Kind regards

Mrs Harwood and the Y5/6 team

















